
SOLID WASTE SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING
SUMMARY OF MINUTES OF MEETING

APRIL 20, 2004
9:00 AM

This was not a usual Solid Waste Subcommittee meeting.  A tour of the A&J Disposal
Recycling Center in East Hazel Crest, Illinois was conducted.  There were approximately
15 people on the tour, including staff and elected officials from the County of Kankakee,
the City of Kankakee, and the Village of Manteno.

The next meeting is scheduled for May 18, 2004 at 10:00 am.


